
 

 

 

Ormston School Weekly Newsletter – Issue 26 

 

 

WELCOME BACK 

We hope you all had a lovely half term break! 

 

PARENT NOTICES 

A request from admin; We are currently updating our parent contact forms and require an email address contact for 

all parents. Please can you email schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk with the best email address contact for 

yourselves and we will add this to our contact list.  

Miss Guy will be absent from Thursday 5th – Thursday 12th June due to a pre booked holiday. We have a lovely cover 

teacher coming into Tawny Owl class as cover.  

Parent Forum 

Our next open Parents Forum will take place on Friday 6th June 13:30. This gives you the opportunity to ask 

questions and hear what’s in store for our school from September. If you are planning to take your child home after, 

please notify transport. This meeting will be a good opportunity for school to share any news and for parents to ask 

any questions.  

On Wednesday 11th June we have Year 8 Immunisations. You should’ve been contacted by the NHS to grant 

consent for your YP to have their vaccine.  

 

Key Dates and Information 

Ormston School will now continue to operate the 1-way system for the car park entry and exit. Please 

drive around the back of the building and exit onto the road. 

Friday 18th July – Break up for the school Holidays and return on Wednesday 3rd September. Friday 18th July is 

also the summer fair! More news on that to come… 

 

 Who do I need to contact?  

All initial enquiries should go through the school office by emailing schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk or calling 

01134 655210. Should you wish to inform us of an absence please speak with the school office, should the school 

office not be available please leave a voicemail which will be picked up.  
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Updates from last term! 

Burrowing Owl made nature mandalas using natural resources from the woodland area as part of their RE lesson. 

They learnt about the circular nature of mandalas linking to the universe and life. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had fun making Gyros! And even made our own tzatziki! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


